
 

 

 

 

May 17, 2023 

VIA EMAIL BLAST 
Residents  
Little Falls, New Jersey, 07424 

 

Re:  Paterson Ave (One-Way vs Two-Way and Pedestrian Plaza) – Town Hall 

Dear Neighbors:  

Please be advised that I will be hosting a Town Hall style meeting on Wednesday, May 

31, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. at the Little Falls Civic Center to discuss several options for Paterson 

Ave (between Main Street and Maple Ave) and the potentials regarding Paterson Ave 

becoming a One-Way as compared to a Two Way Road as it presently exists as well as the 

potential to add a Pedestrian Plaza. I have been working closely with the County traffic 

engineers to discuss the possible options and the differences that may exist as well as the 

potential to include a pedestrian plaza in the area, and your input and recommendations are 

requested prior to any modifications being made to the area.  

Should you have any questions prior to the meeting, or should you be unable to attend 

but have a desire to provide your input, please do not hesitate to contact me at the phone 

number or email address above.  

I look forward to seeing you then.  

Very truly yours, 

 

JAMES BELFORD DAMIANO 
Mayor, Township of Little Falls  

JBD/jbd 
Cc:  Council Members 

 

Township of Little Falls 
Office of the Mayor 

 

225 Main Street 

Little Falls, NJ 07424 

Office: 973-256-0170 

Cell: 973-818-1790 

 Email: jdamiano@lfnj.com   
 

   

 

                                               


